UHDC minutes from Nov 15 2017 meeting
Meeting commenced at 5:30 pm in lower town hall. Members prasent were Faye McCloskey, Travis

DoRosario, Marian Baker, Melissa Haskell, Jane Keegan, and Mike Cove.

Minutes were read from the September 20, 2017 meeting were read and motion made to accept by
Faye, seconded by Mike and unanimous vote in favor of approval. Minutes from the Qctober 18 meeting
and a motion was made by Mike, seconded by Melissa to approve the minutes as read, unanimous vote

to approve.

Oid business:
Mike Cove had previously mailed a letter to the Unitarian Church — na response was received as of Nov.

15.

Code of Conduct —motion made to table discussion to the December meeting by Travis, seconded by
Melissa. Vote to table was unanimous.

Discussion of the proposed extension of the Historic District: work in progress. Working on pictures,
maps, and round-table discussion, webpage.

New Business:
Annual report for 2016 is due by December 14" from July 2016 to June 2017.

Discussed upcoming roadwork {in the next 2 or so years) by the DOT in the center of town. Faye talked
to the DOT representative and sent a letter about possible improvements such as granite curbing, brick
paving of crosswalks, burial of overhead power lines, and period-appropriate overhead street lights.

Motion made by Faye, seconded by Melissa to move the December meeting from Dec 20 to Dec 13, and
the time will be 5:00pm.

Next meeting scheduled for the 13™ of December at 5:00pm in Lower Town Hall. Motion made hy
Melissa to adjourn, seconded by Marion and a unanimous vote taken 1o adjourn meeting at 6:03pm.
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